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Congregation Ahavas Sholom 

2568 East Broad Street 

Bexley, OH 43209 

 

To the Officers and Members of Congregation Ahavas Sholom: 

 

On behalf of the faculty and board of trustees of the Kollel, we would like to express 

our admiration for this year’s honorees, Sheila Cutler, and Mendy & Simha Wolf. 

 

Sheila grew up in a home where her parents, Frank and Boots Nutis, generously 

dedicated time and resources to launch CTA, to found and support multiple chesed 

projects, and to heighten Israel awareness through trips and generous donations. 

Together with her husband, Michael, Sheila has built upon the Nutis traditions – 

giving their children a proper Jewish education, advocating for Israel, and supporting 

chesed and Torah organizations in Scranton, Columbus, and Israel. Please convey 

our mazal tov to Sheila on this well-deserved honor, and our wishes that she enjoy 

many years of nachas and hatzlocha together with Michael.  

 

Mendy and Simha’s dedication to tzorchei tzibbur in spite of their many professional 

and family responsibilities make them most worthy honor recipients. Whether it’s 

chairing a scholarship dinner, organizing women’s learning or planning Shul events, 

Simha is on it, with cheer and a can-do spirit. Mendy’s ready smile and optimism 

grease the wheels of the committees on which he serves, most recently the Shul 

board and the security committee. Together, their commitment to Jewish education, 

hachnosas orchim, and community growth serves as an example to the entire 

community. Please convey to them our heartfelt mazal tov and wishes for continued 

nachas and hatzlocha. 

 

We would also like to wish you a hearty mazel tov on the arrival of Rabbi Gabbay, a 

Talmid Chochom of note who is caring, involved and dedicated to the Shul and 

community. We look forward to continuing to work with him and with the Shul to 

disseminate Torah education and values throughout our community. 

 

Sincerely, 
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